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Goodbye Daniel Talasnik 

     

Over the winter holiday, Mr. Daniel Talasnik resigned 

from the position of Coordinator for Math Learning 

Center (MLC). Mr. Talasnik was a recent addition to 

our team, hired only last summer. In his short time here, 

he organized the university’s math placement testing 

for new students in Fall 2023, hired tutors and graders 

for our math courses, and managed the many lab 

components of our Elementary and Intermediate 

Algebra courses (MAT 101). 

The Department of Mathematical Sciences bids a very 

fond farewell to Mr. Talasnik. While his time at Lincoln 

was brief, his efforts helped students across campus to 

succeed in their math education. 

 

 

 

 


